


The CSU intends to implement the audit’s recommendations, and San 
José State joins in the system’s commitment to not just comply with the 
legal requirements of NAGPRA/CalNAGPRA, but also to demonstrate our 
commitment to respect the sovereignty of Native American tribal 
communities and to honor their ancestors and sacred ways through 
appropriately reverent return of the ancestral remains and cultural items 
that have been housed at our universities.  
 
For more information, please visit the dedicated NAGPRA page on our 
Provost’s website. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr. Cynthia Teniente-Matson 
President 


